Subject: FW: Regulation 28 report. Mitica-Ladunca-2020-0125
Sent: 15/01/2025, 11:55:13

From:
To:

Sent: 08 September 2020 11:33
To: Coroners Office

Subject: RE: Regulation 28 report. Mitica-Ladunca-2020-0125

Dear Assistant Coroner

| have been asked to convey the response of our Area Highway Manager to your Regulation 28 Report on the death of Mitica
Mihaita Ladunca. Thank you for sending this to us.

The Inquest had heard from_ a Collision Investigator for Surrey Police, that the crossing across the carriageway is
uncontrolled and that there is no signage warning drivers that pedestrians may be attempting to cross the road in either direction.
You stated that while the absence of signage did not contribute to the particular circumstances of Mr Ladunca’s death, you were
concerned that it may give rise to a risk of future deaths.

In light of your report the Area Highway Manager has reviewed the location and while it is clear that your findings are that lack of
signage did not contribute to this fatality he will install advance signage at this location. He is pleased to confirm that this work will

go ahead on 29/30 September. This will be coordinated with the County’s high speed Traffic Management programme.

Yours faithfully

B - ricipa! Highways and Planning Solicitor | Surrey County Council
Telephone: 0208 541 9095 |

email: [

COVID-19 NOTICE:

I am working remotely until further notice and therefore unable to receive physical items of mail or DX. Any mail sent this way
is not able to be processed in the current circumstances.

Please send any items electronically. This is an exceptionally busy and challenging time as we manage the current public health
crisis and your cooperation is appreciated .

If your query relates to a new matter, please forward it to the following email address:_ Existing

matters should continue to be dealt with in the usual way.





